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Hello, 
My name is Nancy Keen. 
I live in Deishú AK ( AKA Haines). 
I would like to express my concerns over the regulating body of this fishery. We hear time and time 
again, let the science speak for itself. The numbers tell the story. 
Well, I am not a scientist, and I am not a biologist but, it’s crystal clear to me that the harvest numbers 
for the 2022 season are simply ridiculous. Why manage a harvest season, for a product that isn’t even 
marketable? 
I am a traditional use person, and can only hope and pray that the next few generations will even get a 
chance to enjoy this food source. 
Why is it so difficult to enforce responsible harvesting? 
In 60 + years of 
AK Fish and Game Management, we are seeing the resource heading toward extinction. 
That’s quite a legacy to leave behind. 
Thank you for your time. 
Nancy Keen. 
 


